
Clonlara School 50th Anniversary Celebrations 
Partnership Benefits 

 
Clonlara	School	is	pleased	to	present	a	Two	Day	Celebration	commemorating	its	50th	Anniversary.	Saturday	festivities	will	be	held	on	
site,	are	free	and	include	carnival-style	games,	live	entertainment,	a	silent	auction	and	much	more.	The	Sunday	celebration	will	be	at	
ZIngerman’s	Greyline	in	Ann	Arbor	and	includes	a	brunch	and	Pat	Farenga,	President,	Holt/Growing	Without	Schools	as	the	Keynote	
Speaker.	Proceeds	support	Clonalara	scholarships.		Extended	payments	for	50th	Anniversary	partnerships	are	available!	

Partner	Benefits	 Luminaries	
$10,000	

Visionaries	
$5,000	

Scholars	
$2,500	

Learners	
$1,000	

Mentors	
$500	

Friends	
$250	

VIP	Tickets	 	 10	Tickets	 8	Tickets	 6	Tickets	 4	Tickets	 2	Tickets	 	

Event	
Recognition	

Logo/Name	on	Invitation*	 Logo	 Logo	 Logo	 Name	 Name	 Name	
Logo/Name	on	Event	Program*	and	
Recognition	at	50th	Celebrations	 Logo	 Logo	 Logo	 Name	 Name	 Name	

Logo/Name	on	50th	Marketing	
Materials*	 Logo	 Logo	 Logo	 Name	 Name	 Name	

Company	Banner	**	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	
Promo	Item	at	Events	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	
Name	included	in	Press	Release	 X	 X	 	 	 	 	
Representative	May	Speak	at	Event	 X	 	 	 	 	 	

Ongoing	
Recognition	

Name	listed	in	2017	Impact	Report*	 									X	 										X	 									X	 X	 X	 X	
E-news***	 X	 X	 X	 September	 September	 September	

Online	 Logo/Name	on	Website**	 Logo	 Logo	 Logo	 Name	 Name	 Name	
Facebook	Post	and	Tag*	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	

	
*	Response	deadline	to	be	included	in	50th	Anniversary	invitation	is	Tuesday,	August	15th.		All	other	marketing	materials	deadline	is	
Tuesday,	September	5th.	Partnership	commitments	received	after	above	deadline	will	receive	all	benefits	as	marketing	deadlines	
allow.		(Logo	required	at	300	dpi	or	higher	resolution)	
**	Company	Banner	to	be	supplied	by	partner.		
***	Academic	Year,	September	2017	–	August	2018.	
	
For	partnership	inquiries,	please	contact	50th	Anniversary	Event	Coordinator,	Mary	Kumbier	at	mtwkumbier@gmail.com	or	
734.255.2359.		Donations	are	tax-deductible	excluding	fair	market	value	of	goods	received.		 	 	 	
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